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Dear Board of Public Works, Board of Estimates and Common Council of Madison,

The homeowners directly affected by this reconstruction would like to bring to your attention our opposition to the
items listed in the petition below.  We feel that they are an unnecessary burden on us in both costs and encroachment
on our land.  We understand the roads and sewer need replacement and are in agreement with this. However, we feel
the additional items are in favor of those living outside this neighborhood/community and not those within it.  Please
take us into consideration when making final decisions on this project.
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Sincerely,



Angela Clarson of 3910 Dempsey Rd



Sent from my iPhone










